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CONTRACTORS BOARD OFFERS WORKSHOPS TO GUIDE INTERESTED 
APPLICANTS THROUGH RESTRICTED LICENSE OPPORTUNITY  

 

LAS VEGAS and RENO, NEV. – Following the approval of Senate Bill 130 during the recent legislative 

session, the Nevada State Contractors Board will be hosting two informational workshops to inform and 

promote a new restricted license opportunity available to interested and qualified individuals seeking to 

perform remodeling and improvement work on residential structures not exceeding three stories above and 

one story below ground. 

 

“The NSCB alongside industry and community partners, including the Latin Chamber of Commerce, 

recognize the value of expanding licensure opportunities to individuals who have a passion for their trade, 

but lack the years of experience to qualify for a contractor’s license on their own. The restricted license is 

an opportunity for members of our construction workforce to take the next step in their careers, gain the 

knowledge and experience necessary to obtain a full license, and ensure the protection of the public 

throughout their journey,” explained Executive Officer David Behar. 

 

About the Event: The NSCB will walk through the requirements for obtaining a restricted 

license, provide licensing experts to answer participant questions, and 

highlight opportunities for which a restricted license may be used.   

 

Who should attend:  Employers looking for opportunities to promote/expand their workforce. 

Individuals with at least two years of (a) trade experience; (b) training in a 

program offered at an accredited college or university, apprenticeship or 

equivalent program accepted by the Board; or (c) completion of any other 

program or obtaining any other qualification acceptable to the Board.  

 

Event Dates:   NSCB Office (Las Vegas)   NSCB Office (Reno) 
August 4, 2025 at 10:00AM   September 8, 2025 at 10:00AM 
8400 W. Sunset Road, Suite 150  5390 Kietzke Lane, Suite 102 

 

 

 

 
ATTENDANCE IS LIMITED TO 55 PEOPLE.  RSVP TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 16, 2025 

CONTACT: Public Information Office 
pio@nscb.state.nv.us 
 
  

RSVP 
Las Vegas 

RSVP 
Reno 
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The full contents of Senate Bill 130 can be found on the Nevada Legislative website at: 

https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/NELIS/REL/83rd2025/Bill/12075/Text#.  Future workshops and hearings 

will be held to obtain public comment on new regulatory requirements in accordance with SB 130. 

# # # 

The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by 
Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety 
and welfare of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit 
www.nscb.nv.gov.  

 
Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 

 

 NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  5390 Kietzke Ln., #102, Reno, NV 89511 
      (775) 688-1141  

 SOUTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  8400 West Sunset Road, Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 89113 
      (702) 486-1100   

(Please note new Southern Nevada address) 
www.nscb.nv.gov 


